
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Q: Do you care about your child’s education? 

Q: Do you have an interest in Andoversford Primary 

School and how it develops? 

Q: Do you have skills you feel would benefit the school? 

Q: Do you enjoy being part of a dynamic, enthusiastic 

and dedicated team?  

Q: Do you have time once a month to attend meetings in 

school?  

 

 

If you answered yes to the above and would like to join Andoversford Primary School 

Governors as a Parent Governor then we would love to hear from you! You don’t need to 

have experience or background in education – just being keen to be involved is enough! 

Please pop in and see Mrs Bradley-McKay or Merilyn Davies, Chair of Governors to talk 

through what would be required and to express interest. 

You are invaluable to the growth of our school and we would love to have you on our 

team! 


